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November 13, 2015 
 

Dwayne James 
Land Use and Development Planning 
Department of National Defence  
 
BY EMAIL: DWAYNE.JAMES@forces.gc.ca  
 
Spencer Dewar 
Senior Policy Analyst Planner 
Aboriginal Affairs and Northern Development  
 
BY EMAIL Spencer.Dewar@aandc-aadnc.gc.ca 
 
RE: The Designation of Department of National Defence Sites in the Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan 
 
The Nunavut Planning Commission (NPC) appreciates the active engagement of the Department of 
National Defence in the development of the draft Nunavut Land Use Plan (NLUP).  
 
In a letter dated May 8, 2014, DND indicated that the proposed Special Management Area land use 
designations for DND sites in the June 2014 Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan are overly restrictive, and re-
iterated the need for Radome Setback Zones and Aerodrome Safety Zones to be included in the plan. 
The NPC is committed to managing land use in and around DND sites through the NLUP to ensure their 
objectives continue to be met, and we would like to discuss with you in greater detail how the plan can 
best support the continued use of DND sites. 
  
Please contact me at 867-983-4632 or jsavoy@nunavut.ca at your earliest convenience to arrange a 
teleconference to discuss these matters.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jonathan Savoy 
Senior Planner, Nunavut Planning Commission 
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